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Editor's Note

This is the last issue of NJL that has been edited by Thorstein Fretheim.
The new editor is Ake Viberg, who is writing this note, and the new
review editor is Maria Koptjevskaja Tamm. Thank you, Thorstein, for
your valuable contribution as editor of NJL during 1990-92, and thank
you, Jan Terje Faarlund, for your competent work as a review editor
during the same period.

No major changes will be made in editorial policy. The practice of
engaging guest editors to produce every second issue will be continued.
The second issue of Vol. 16 (1993) will be a special issue on neuro-
linguistics, which is being edited by Jussi Niemi, Matti Laine and Jiirgen
Tesak. The second issue of Vol. 17 (1994) will be devoted to linguistic
typology and will be edited by Maria Koptjevskaja Tamm. Readers are
hereby invited to send her their contributions by 31 January 1994.
(Address: Department of Linguistics/Stockholm University/S-106 91
Stockholm/Sweden.)

The Editor
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